
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th September 2023 
 

Stay and Pray Sessions 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 

During the month of October the children will learn more about the Rosary and how it can be used during 

prayer.  The children are enjoying leading their prayer sessions and would like to welcome you to join 

them for Stay and Pray.  

 

Dates 

Tuesday 3rd October at 8:45am 

Tuesday 10th October at 8:45am 

Tuesday 17th October at 8:45am 

 

If you are able to join us please come into school with your child at 8.45. For Reception and KS1 please 

enter via the classroom doors. For KS2 classes please enter through the door via the KS2 playground. The 

session will last approximately 15 minutes.  

 

Please sign in for a session on Arbor, under the clubs section, if you are able to join us. If you have any 

questions please don’t hesitate to ask.  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Miss Worthington  
 

 


